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Yearly Progress 

 2021 has been a great 

year for the community. 

Thank you to everyone 

who has contributed to 

make a difference. 

New Construction 

Completions 

AHAP– 7 homes      

City—1 home  

Texas 1st– 3 homes  

USDA– 3 homes   

Remodels 

129 homes completed  

  

 

Galilee Community  
   Development Corporation 

 

2021 was a year of challenges but even greater blessings.  

Galilee CDC kept the doors open and served this 

community through the pandemic and Winter Storm Uri.  

Staff and contractors jumped in to serve when pipes froze 

and HVAC systems went out.  We had contractors out at 

177 homes over a 4 week period making repairs free of 

charge to help households in need.  We continued to 

work through the material crisis and rising construction 

costs to close 14 homes, remodel 129 homes and finished a 

full house flip, a first for Galilee! We are enjoying our new 

office building and are fully staffed.  We look forward to 

2022 and how we will get to serve this wonderful        

community. 

                                    Best wishes for the New Year! 

                                                             The Galilee Family 

Celebrating the ribbon cutting on our new building this year. 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 

 from the staff! 

Stephanie Hamby, Carlos Cruz, Emily 

Lloyd, Krislenn Taylor, Robby Brewer, 

Jennifer Estes, Lea Velasquez, and 

Mary Herbert 



 

• Candela Roofing 

• San Angelo Road 
Lizards 

• The First National 
Bank of Mertzon 

• L & J Roofing 

• Texas Bank 

• Al Ruiz Construction 

• Unlimited Air 

• Freedom Plumbing 

 

 

 

• Brewer Built Homes 

• Crockett National Bank 

• Shelburne Financial 
Services 

• First Financial Bank 

• Victory Christian 
Center 

 

We had an excellent turnout for our 

9th Annual Lone Wolf Run. We’re so 

grateful to our sponsors, participants, 

and volunteers for making this such a 

successful event!  

 

     
 

 Krislenn Taylor joined the 
Galilee CDC team in June 

2021.  
 She is a beautiful, funny 

Mom of two boys and wife 
to her husband of 11 years. 
She homeschools her two 

children and raises animals 
on their small homestead. 

 
Fun Fact: Krislenn also 

loves to work on DIY 
remodeling projects with 
her husband in their fixer 

upper home.  

 Thank you to our 

9th Annual Lone Wolf Run 

Sponsors! 

STAFF SPOTLIGHT:  
MARKETING  

 

Announcements 

Holiday hours 

We will be closed Friday                 

Dec. 24, 2021 for Christmas 

Friday Dec. 31, 2021                          

for New Year’s Eve 

Helping Hands Blitz 

April 2, 2022.  

If you are interested in being on a 

team or putting a team together 

to work on a home, please let us 

know. Call our office at  

(325)-655-6700 


